
Defensive Driving School 
 
Falkville offers a Level I Driving School for defendants who are charged with a minor 
traffic offense and who are eligible. 
 
Driving School meets one Saturday each month at the Falkville Municipal Building.  The 
class is open to defendants who have also received tickets from other jurisdictions 
providing they have been declared eligible. 
 
Federal law does not allow anyone that holds a Commercial Driver’s License to attend 
Driving School in exchange for a dismissal or reduction in charge in a traffic case. 
 
 
 
Please call for more information on dates, time and cost. 
 


